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NEWSLETTER JUNE 2020 
 

 
 

Despite the cancellation, due to sanitary restrictions imposed by the healthcare authorities against 
COVID-19, of the INTEGRA Transnational Conference on  Multidisciplinary Mentorship to support 
the entrepreneurship of children in care and young care leavers that was to take place in Nicosia, 
Cyprus, in May, the project partners agreed that it was really important to share the experiences 
gathered during the workshops and the pilot testing phase of the tools offered by the Mentoring 
Integration Program (MIP) with the minors in care.  

 

Therefore,on June 4th, at 15 CET,  the project’s partners hosted the webinar #INTEGRAeu 
achieving the final step of the INTEGRA project with 120 registrations and 88 attendees.  

The webinar was organized in different slots in order to explain how the partners have engaged 
the community in the project, how are the Integra online tools (MIP and Platform for 
Cooperation) and also how the INTEGRA Programme has been used in care practices in the 
partners’ countries, in which representatives of the project partners HOPE FOR CHILDREN 
(Cyprus), CESIE (Italy), CEPS PROJECTES SOCIALS (Spain), THE SMILE OF THE CHILD (Greece) and 

http://integra.projectsgallery.eu/mip/
http://integra.projectsgallery.eu/mip/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/integraeu?__eep__=6&source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCzv7biIY3utEwJTeyTGdv3GHZw3s7wTcEAG3NIFTR_c2Wckk2VZyqoy6eUWDNMuRNAiVbtgNqyW3yrNbXjslV-DpRSrbMGG6qoNI-nCyS_17yo7xSLQJgia1xE25OMIO7LP9LtES6_CClotlVCWv15XDETIvMPcmV7d3R-QQfixYSDtz40nU6XgSLQSfw7T-tvn_96R158ZF9Dn8DyMDIAt7wUiABPev2cJmyv2EJPybi0GPNgL8D9z5EwZj-pB604y_yI1SrjdC2zEImdbwYDKE0Yf8D3V9krnJR_dkfFjbwVa7RcGS1PNQJGjpF-dSfcKSekjhNPUIl4wzhNO1rfxQ&__tn__=%2ANK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/integraeu?__eep__=6&source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCzv7biIY3utEwJTeyTGdv3GHZw3s7wTcEAG3NIFTR_c2Wckk2VZyqoy6eUWDNMuRNAiVbtgNqyW3yrNbXjslV-DpRSrbMGG6qoNI-nCyS_17yo7xSLQJgia1xE25OMIO7LP9LtES6_CClotlVCWv15XDETIvMPcmV7d3R-QQfixYSDtz40nU6XgSLQSfw7T-tvn_96R158ZF9Dn8DyMDIAt7wUiABPev2cJmyv2EJPybi0GPNgL8D9z5EwZj-pB604y_yI1SrjdC2zEImdbwYDKE0Yf8D3V9krnJR_dkfFjbwVa7RcGS1PNQJGjpF-dSfcKSekjhNPUIl4wzhNO1rfxQ&__tn__=%2ANK-R
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APCDP (Portugal) presented the feedback received from the professionals that attended the 
workshops and that had started using the MIP toolkit with the minors.  

The webinar concluded with a presentation by Christina Demetriades, Personal Coach, and 
Leadership and President of European Mentoring and Coaching Cyprus (EMCC) on The importance 
of mentoring in the integration of vulnerable youth and some closing remarks by Marina 
Efthimiadou, representing the Social Services of the Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs of the 
Republic of Cyprus. 

 

 

 
 
                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you all for your support!  
 

You can find all project updates on the website https://integra.uncrcpc.org/  
  

All the info is shared on social media with the hashtag #INTEGRAeu 
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